
Hello! 
 
Summer is here and gone and fall will be coming soon! We have several businesses that have signed up 
for scarecrows downtown and they will be installed on October 1st. Under Design, you will be able to 
find the sign-up for the scarecrows if you would like to have one.  
 
Upcoming Events/Promo (posters attached) - 

• Ladies on Main - Ladies on Main will be taking place downtown on September 20th from 5pm-
9pm. There will be vendors and activities. Local shops and restaurants will be having specials 
and feature items. The roads will be closed at 3pm to allow time for vendors to be set-up.  

• Bike Night/Oktoberfest - OpenRoad Brewery is hosting an Oktoberfest downtown on September 
21st from 11am-7pm. They will be closing the block on S. Main from Pine to Main. At 3pm, we 
will be closing the rest of the roads for Bike Night. They changed to Saturday because they are 
hosting their Poker Run and it will be ending at the Bike Night.  

• Monster Mash - October 26th from 5pm-9pm downtown. The roads will be closed at 3pm to 
allow time for vendors to be set-up. There will be a trunk of treats, vendors, activities and more. 
If you would like to join the Trunk or Treat, here is the sign-up 
- https://forms.gle/iTNZpcWftYE1r6fp7 

• Harvest Market - November 16th form 9am-2pm at Pine Street Elementary.  
 
WERC Committee 

• We are working on an RFQ for the Art Alley behind the Wayland Hotel. We are looking to work 
with a company to help create plans to activate the space with lighting, art, and more.  

• Business Packets are now electronic on our website under resources.  
• Liaison Program - Please let me know if you have not heard from your liaison and I will have 

them reach out to you. They are another person for you to go to for assistance or ask questions.  
 
Design Committee 

• The scarecrow decorating is live if you would like to have a scarecrow 
- https://forms.gle/9PMLUenFm2q3H7cb8 

• Fall landscaping will be going in their fall along with fall decorations.  
• Benches that do not have a plaque have advertisement signs in them letting people know they 

can purchase plaques.  
• Senior Banners are up. We only had a few for the first trimester which parents have said is 

because they do not get Senior photos back till the fall. We already have more for the second 
trimester.  

 
Organization Committee 

• We will start reaching out to businesses over the next couple months/a year to interview 
businesses for our storytelling program. 

• Volunteer sign-up for Monster Mash will be going out soon.  
Please let me know if you have any questions!  
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